
 

 

 

 

NXP, come on with that CLA! 
Negotiations between your employer and trade unions are moving forward. NXP has 

made an offer that is higher than the initial pay increase from the metalektro CLA. 

We think that is a good first step, but unfortunately it is not enough.  

Compared to September last year, life in th Netherlands has become no less than 

14.5% more expensive in the past month. People already face rapidly rising energy 

bills and can expect another sharp increase in November. At this time we still don’t 

know what the government will do exactly on when, for how long and for whom. 

The 3rd round of negotiations will start on October 31. We want real steps to be 

taken towards preserving purchasing power and improving purchasing power. 

 

Fair sharing, right now 

In the meantime, NXP breaks records as it makes mega profits: it is not about 

millions, but billions! There's nothing wrong with that, as long as it ends up with the 

people who benefit from it too, literally and figuratively. + 

Always, but certainly now, it is extra urgently needed. Because the fact is that 

everyone is finding it increasingly difficult to make ends meet. The energy bills are 

rapidly rising per November) and are again sharply higher for most people. 

We therefore call on NXP: agree on a collective labor agreement that does justice to 

our commitment and shows that you stand for your people, just as we stand and 

have stood for the company! 

 

First action today, further actions in preparation 

Today is the first action with which we send a signal. As unions, we stand together 

at the gate and ask for your support! We are busy preparing further actions and 

thank everyone who has signed up for and joined the action committee. 

We'll let you hear from us soon, see you then and keep on working ! 

 

          


